
Hello,  
 
I am e-mailing about the Metro Transit Redesign project. As a resident of the Summit Woods 
neighborhood and a graduate student at UW, I was dismayed to hear Route 19 was to be 
permanently discontinued. Before the pandemic, many of my neighbors used this route to get 
to and from campus, or places near it. 
 
While I would prefer for Route 19 to be reinstated as it was, I want to voice my support for the 
Ridership Concept redesign. If I'm interpreting the proposal map correctly, it looks like this 
design would include a route (currently labelled "E") that runs down Midvale Blvd. and, 
eventually, to campus. It's not as direct as my neighbors and I would prefer, but it's better than 
no route at all.  
 
Please take this rider-level insight into consideration; thank you for your time.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
Noah Stengl 
UW-Madison 
Ph.D. student in Political Science 

Political Theory/American Politics 

Editor of The Looking Glass 

Latest Publication 

 

https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__www.lookglass.org&d=DwMGaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=FqmryOnouqtVy-IwflrBebuHNZYT2hcP9zNOaosi91eGYAcQHWiX-pC_HlxtMp7Z&m=nTjGROdCblH-Y3dfRwUhCeQyth-c4Yn7fXRGxSzOMFQ&s=T7Z9gA5E2-FGl9976MOGd66l1sFBG_DB64qWCw8W0lo&e=
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=https-3A__voegelinview.com_sheldon-2Dwolins-2Dtocqueville-2Dbetween-2Dtwo-2Dworlds-2Dat-2D20_&d=DwMGaQ&c=byefhD2ZumMFFQYPZBagUCDuBiM9Q9twmxaBM0hCgII&r=FqmryOnouqtVy-IwflrBebuHNZYT2hcP9zNOaosi91eGYAcQHWiX-pC_HlxtMp7Z&m=nTjGROdCblH-Y3dfRwUhCeQyth-c4Yn7fXRGxSzOMFQ&s=rqpwBsT9vtlaBlD_q3B-FsyA1MPDgBI-F-vq1L5SDwE&e=

